
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Friday, September 29, 2023. 

______ The Gateway cross country team raced yesterday against teams 

from Eisenhower and North Middle Schools.  Both the Guardian girls‘ and 

boys’ teams ran away with victories over their competition. The girl’s team 

finished with a perfect score and were led by Zoie, Chandra, Tori, Ziyi, Lina, 

Claire, Divya and Siya.  The Guardian boys also raced well and were led by 

Jonathan, Caden, Aiden, Andrew, Wyatt, Saishreyan and Henry. The 

coaches are incredibly proud of all our runners and the effort that they 

showed on the course. 

______ To be in a club, sports, or borrow balls during lunch, you need an 

ASB card.  You can purchase your card online or bring $10 cash or check 

to the Office. 

______ If you are in 7th or 8th grade and would like to play Soccer, 

Volleyball, or Basketball, now is the time to get your physical and sign up on 

FinalForms.  Gateway sports handouts are available in the kiosk outside the 

Counseling Office.  

______ There is a yearbook club meeting on Monday for all committees. Be 

sure to bring your sample cover to share so we can vote on a theme. You 

need to have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during your 

lunch. 
  

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another 

language, sign up by October 31st to take the World Language Assessment 

to earn High School language credits. The forms are available in the kiosk 

near the Counseling Office. There will only be one testing opportunity this 

year; the next WLA testing window will open in the 2024-2025 school year. 

Please complete your form and bring $10 in cash or check to Mrs. Trachte 

in the Main Office.  The WLA is only open to 7th and 8th graders.  

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 


